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Hi Everyone, 

We are pleased to share that the planned first access switches rolling outage at QEH 
was successfully completed yesterday night(July 17th)  as scheduled. 

The activity proceeded smoothly with no disruption, and all technical objectives were met. 
This marks an important milestone in our broader infrastructure upgrade efforts. 

We appreciate your continued support and collaboration throughout this process. 

Should you have any questions or require further details, please feel free to reach out to 
htiwari@ihis.org  
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